
 
 

 

 

EMERGING ISSUES COMMITTEE  
 

Meeting Summary 

July 19, 2016 

 

The Metropolitan North Georgia Water Planning District’s Emerging Issues Committee met on 

Thursday, July 19, 2016 at 1:30 pm via conference call. 

 

Board Members Present 

Ms Pam Burnett 

Mr. Tony Carnell 

Mr. Kevin Farrell 

Mr. Tim Perkins 

Mr. Ken Reardon 

Mr. Gil Shearouse 

Ms Margaret Tanner 

Mr. Mike Thomas 

Mr. Tim Thoms 

Mr. Dwight Wicks 

 

Others Present 

Ms Laurie Ashmore 

Ms Linda MacGregor 

Mr. Glenn Page 

 

Meeting Summary 
Board members discussed dry weather conditions in the Metro Water District.  The group also 

discussed the development of a Predictive Water Supply Availability Model.  The RFQ for the 

development of this model will be released by the end of July 2016.   

 

The next meeting is scheduled for August 16, 2016 at 1:30 p.m.   

 


